
Calling a woundedCalling a wounded

Earth HomeEarth Home

You are all warmly invited to our ecumenical lent groups. We will be meeting twice a
week during Lent, on a Wednesday evening and a Thursday morning or afternoon.
Please come whichever time is best for you, the same material will be discussed in the
daytime and evening sessions. Each weekly session stands on its own, so you do not
need to be concerned if you miss a week. 

Don't miss this fantastic opportunity!
Encourage your child to achieve linguistic
success by enrolling them in English
courses at special prices.

For more information contact Rev Jonathan Froggatt 01326 531238

Ecumenical Lent Groups 2025

Wednesday 12th March  7.00pm
Thursday 13th March 10.30am  
Wednesday 19th March 7.00pm 
Thursday 20th March 2.30pm 
Wednesday 26th March 7.00pm 

Thursday 27th March 10.30am    
Wednesday 2nd April 7.00pm    
Thursday 3rd April 2.30pm  
Wednesday 9th April 7.00pm
Thursday 10th April 2.30pm  

This course asks: what kind of people might we need to be to face the challenges of
climate change? Here is a space to go deeper together, and a space of contemplation
that can resource meaningful action. These are the times and dates.

The venue will be Fairwinds Café, below King Charles the Martyr Church
during the daytime and the KCM choir vestry in the evenings.

Prepared by the Green Christian Project


